
Greetings,  
 
Living in a small community that has timber and farms making it a great place to live, our district also 
includes Corvallis. Corvallis has their own issues of homelessness, college population, and more urban 
issues. While Corvallis is quickly becoming a parallel scene of Portland and Eugene, the agricultural 
impact that could be affected by the urban view is huge!  Redistricting is critical to keeping Oregon 
centered on the people of Oregon and not special interests or views contrary to the U.S. and State 
Constitutions.   
 
Oregon has been going in an anti-people/citizen direction for the past 15 plus years and it’s critical to 
change how the district lines are set. Please keep Oregon for the people and protect our God given 
rights to farm, work, provide for our families - NOT the Rose City Antifa or any other anti-
Capitalist/Republic group.   
 
Respectfully,  
Estella Bitney 
Philomath, Oregon 97370 
 


